
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/9/2014 9:35:45 AM 
To: terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Antioch customer issue 

From Redacted 
Sent: Friday. Mav 09. 2014 09:23 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Redacted Doll, Laura; Redacted 
Subject: FW: You've spoken to residents about this PG&E deal on Redacted 

From: Duran, Steve [mailto:sduran@ci.antioch.ca.us] 
Sent: Friday Mav Q9, 2014 5:59 AM 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Bernal, Ron 
Subject: FW: You've spoken to residents about this PG&E deal on Redacted 

From: Duran, Steve 
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 5:58 AM 
To: Press_pburgarino 
Subject: RE: You've spoken to residents about this PG&E deal on Redacted 

Redacted 

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sduran@ci.antioch.ca.us


Tom followed up and sent me the attached letter. That was my last information on the matter 
to date. 

- sd 

From: Paul Burgarino fmailto:pburqarino@bavareanewsqroup.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 4:24 PM 
To: Duran, Steve; Chadwick, Jeff 
Subject: You've spoken to residents about this PG&E deal on 

I just touched base with 
their fears of explosion out there? Still 

.she mentioned that she's talked to you about illness and 
rave to look at a lot of documents, but curious to see 

Redacted 

Redacted 

what you two have heard. 

Thanks! 

•garino 

Staff writer 

Contra Costa Times/Bay Area News Group 

925-779-7164 

pburgari n o@bav arean ews group .com 

Twitter: (Stpaulburgarino 

SB GT&S 0265939 


